
 

Rome, December 27, 2014 

 

Dear Sirs, 

by signing this letter, I  John Frederick Osborn, Professor of Medical Statistics and 

Epidemiology at Sapienza University of Rome, Italy, confirm that I reviewed the statistical 

methods of the manuscript WJG-15462 entitled “Pancreatic fat and β-cell function in 

overweight/obese children with nonalcoholic fatty liver disease” (Authors: Lucia Pacifico, 

Michele Di Martino, Caterina Anania, Gian Marco Andreoli, Mario Bezzi, Carlo Catalano 

Claudio Chiesa).   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof. John Osborn 

Department of Public Health and Infectious Diseases, 

Sapienza University of Rome, 

Rome, Italy 

 


